
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
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                                                           Pentecost Sunday, 5th June 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat    4th June       5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)    

Sun   5th June       8.00am      Latin Mass 

                                9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon 6th June       9.30am     (Mary, Mother of God)  

Tue   7th June      9.30am      Feria 

Thu   9th June      9.30am    (Jesus Christ, the Eternal Priest) 

Fri     10th June  7.00pm     Feria   

Sat   4th June        6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 5th June        11.00am       

Wed 8th June       7.00pm       Feria 

Fri    10th June     9.30am       Feria      

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Lawrence Litrizza RIP), Sun (Mila Saldanha 

RIP), Tue (Sherin Zacharia), Thu (Mary Lynch RIP)  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Eammon Hillan RIP), Sun (Ray Parsons 
RIP), Wed (Olympia Pealtha) 

EVC Appeal Next Weekend: Empowering Vulnerable 
Children (EVC), is a Catholic registered charity, started at 
Bedford, aimed to provide basic education for the children in 
Uganda.  Mr. Ted Fawcett is the chairman, and he will be 
visiting our parishes next weekend to make an appeal.  
 
Sunday Obligation Reinstated: The Bishops of England and 
Wales met in Cardiff recently for their Spring Plenary and have 
prepared a statement marking the end of the provisions 
regarding the Sunday Mass obligation made more than two 
years ago for Catholics unable to attend Mass in the conditions 
of a pandemic. For details, please look at the noticeboard.  
 
St. Aidan’s Shop: Thanks to everyone who visited our shop 
last week. It was wonderful to see the little corner at the back 
of the Church getting very busy. If you are willing and able to 
go on a Rota to help serve on a Saturday and Sunday, please 
put your name and contact details on the list that will be in the 
shop from this weekend. Please use the facility for buying any 
religious articles. You may also send your suggestions for any 
new items that will make the shop more inviting.  
 
Confirmation at St. Aidan’s: We are fast approaching the date 
of confirmation, on Saturday 11th June at 11.00am. All 
preparations are underway. Bishop David will be with us to 
confer the sacrament. Please pray for the candidates and the 
organizing team. We have altogether 40 candidates for the 
sacrament and therefore, I request the families to restrict the 
number of guests and help us to accommodate everyone inside 
the Church.  
 
Holy Hour for Eucharistic Ministers: Sunday 12th June, 
3pm at the Cathedral. This will be livestreamed but all 
welcome to attend in person. Wednesday 22nd June at 
7.30pm by Zoom: “Looking at Colossians for Readers” apply 
for Zoom link details at admin@nores.org.uk 
 
Visit of The Relics of St Bernadette: The relics of St 
Bernadette will visit our Cathedral from 1pm on Monday, 
10th October and departing at 9am on Thursday, 13th 
October. During these days the Cathedral will be open from 
7am - 10pm. 

 Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £391.15               St. Aidan’s: £311.51                    Thank You  
  

Our Lady’s Parish Social Events: The Parish Council is planning 
a number of events over the coming months. The first date for 
diaries is Sunday July 10th for a “Bring and Share” tea with 
Prosecco to be held in the Church Garden from 2.30 to 4.30. 
Parishioners are invited to bring sandwiches and cakes and any 
national dish they wish to share. A signup sheet will be in the 
Church Porch from next Sunday –please let us know by the end 
of June if you plan to attend and the size of your party and what 
you will bring to share. Future events will include a BBQ in the 
Church Garden on August 14th and a Quiz on October 14th 
with a Fish and Chip Supper in the School Hall. We will need a 
small group to plan and organise these events so if you can help, 
please let Peter McLoughlin know by email to 
petermac6796@gmail.com or by phone 07710819328. The 
invitation is extended to members of St. Aidan Community as 
well and a sign-up sheet will be available in the Church porch.  
 
Support our Local Food Bank:  The food bank needs toilet rolls, 
tinned tomatoes, jam, sponge puddings, biscuits and UHT milk. 
 
Diana Cooke’s funeral is on 14/6/22 at 11.30 hrs at All Saints 
Church, 42 Oval Way, Chalfont St Peter, Gerrards Cross SL9 8QB 
with burial at 12.30 hrs at Stanley Hill Cemetery.  
 
The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee: At all Sunday Masses on 4th/ 5th 
June 2022, each parish is asked to pray for the Queen to mark 
her Platinum Jubilee. We shall have special prayers said during 
Mass.  
 
Second Collection last Week: Thanks to everyone who 
contributed generously for the support of Catholic Media. St. 
Aidan’s: £173.04 Our Lady’s: £246.53 
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